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Karen Salay - Council on Coercive control.

I would like to recognize Senator Rubio for her forward-thinking in getted  Senate Bill 1141 
passed.  SB 1141 recognizes coercive control as domestic violence within the CA Family
Code and further defines what disturbing the peace means.

The next step is working to provide support for women who experience coercive control.

Currently, there is a failure to provide legal assistance for women who experience domestic
violence who are dealing with SF family court.  None of SF domestic violence agencies
provide legal support for women in family court.
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